RUELLOVIAHUNIER November 2020 Newsletter

SNOWMOBILE GCLUB Member AWSC, CCASC, DCCSC
7 P.0.Box 12 - Lodi, Wisconsin 53555 www.yellowthundersnowmobile.clubhosting.org

Old man winter has already delivered two snow storms to northern Wisconsin in October. Now, in the first
week of November, we’re enjoying some nice weather in the low 60’s. There’s no shortage of odd things
happening this year. Again, with this newsletter, we will bring you up to date regarding all things Yellow
Thunder.

November Meeting - The November 10" meeting of Yellow Thunder has been canceled due to COVID-19.

Fall Raffle - Yellow Thunder has been actively selling raffle tickets for our Fall cash raffle. Tickets are
$20 each; 300 tickets available; with a top prize of $2,000, along with one $500 prize and five $100 prizes.
If you do not have a ticket and are interested in purchasing one, please contact Chad Wipperfurth at
608-770-7189. The drawing will be held at Schoepp’s Resort in Sauk City on Tuesday, November 10".
Yellow Thunder will attempt to live stream the drawing through our Facebook page at 8:00 pm (a change
from what’s printed on the ticket), so tune in via Facebook to see who the winners are. We will also be
announcing the winners in a future newsletter. Also, those people selling tickets, please turn in to
Chad by this Sunday, November 8".

Winter Fundraiser: As previously communicated, Yellow Thunder was forced to postpone our 2020
Winter Fundraiser due to COVID-19. Our rescheduled date is March 13, 2021. That date is still 5 months
out, and we do not know how the pandemic will play out between now and then. Regardless of the status
of the pandemic on March 13", we will pull the raffle on that date. If anyone has any questions or
concerns regarding this, please give me a call at 608-592-3395.

REMINDER ** Membership Drive is in Full Swing ** Yellow Thunder memberships expired June 30,
and many of you have already renewed your membership — thank you! General membership dues are
$30. Please don’t wait until snow flies to renew your membership. Remember, you will still need to obtain
a trail pass to ride the trails, and it takes time to get memberships from Yellow Thunder to AWSC. Start
renewing now! You can renew by 1) completing the mini-application printed on the back of this
newsletter, or 2) renew online at http://yellowthundersnowmobile.clubhosting.org.

Trail Marking Day — We are still planning on the annual trail marking day on Saturday, December 5. If
you are interested in helping out, please contact any of the trail bosses, or you can contact me or Ben
Larrabee.

December Christmas Party — Unfortunately due to COVID-19, the Board of Directors has chosen to
cancel our Christmas party scheduled for December 6" this year.

Snowmobile Safety Classes — Yellow Thunder is still hoping to be able to offer snowmobile safety
classes prior to the 2020-2021 snowmobile season. We do not have all of the details yet worked out.
Once we have a class planned, we will send out an email to all members and announce details on our
web site.

Upcoming Events:

November 10...Meeting - Canceled.

November 10 ...Fall Raffle will be pulled at Schoepp’s Resort (Board of Directors Only)
December 5......Final Trail Marking Day

December 6......Christmas party — Canceled

December 8.....Meeting, Stronach Saloon (tentative, stay tuned)

--Kris Krause, Newsletter Editor (592-3395)
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